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Public broadcaster review in PTA

September 1 2011 at 05:22pm 



A review on public broadcasting policy and the proposed Public Service Broadcasting Bill will take place in Pretoria on Friday. 

The Support Public Broadcasting Coalition (SOS) said on Thursday the review was both urgent and important, given the deep-seated problems in the communications sector. 

In November 2010 Communications Minister Roy Padayachie withdrew the controversial Public Service Broadcasting Bill and promised to launch a comprehensive, public broadcasting policy review process. 

Under the bill, Padayachie would play an important role in the use of broadcasters' finances, free of any public consultation. 

The SOS would table its views on public broadcasting during the review. 

“The SA Broadcasting Corporation (SABC), the community and commercial media sectors should all be utilised to ensure these issues are comprehensively aired,” it said in statement. 

The coaltion intended arguing for a “coherent vision” of public broadcasting not affected by commercial and government pressure. It intended calling for a new charter at the SABC, a complete change of its legal structure, more focus on oversight and a break from its “culture of secrecy” through enforced accountability. 

The SOS represents the Congress of SA Trade Unions and its affiliates, independent film and television production organisations, non-governmental organisations including the Freedom of Expression Institute, as well as a number of academics and freedom of expression activists. - Sapa 

